
 
 
Date:    12/21/2020  
 

To:       State Agencies and Cooperative Members 
 
From:   State Procurement Office  
  
Re: Extension (NASPO ValuePoint Purchasing Travel, and Fleet Card Services previously known as 
WSCA Purchasing Travel, and Fleet Card Services)” 
 
The Category 2 Fleet Card under this contract has been extended to 6/30/2021. 
 
Contracts Affected:  
 

Contracts Number Vendor Name Effective  
CTR032257 – Category 2 Fleet 
Card  

US Bank 01/01/2021 – 06/30/2021 

CTR032257 – Category 1 
PCard/Travel  
See note below 

US Bank  

  
 
NOTE: Category 1 - PCard/Travel card is expected to be awarded by 12/31/2020. No re-issuance of cards 
will be required. A new SPO Alert will be sent to communicate contract award for PCard.  
 
 
If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Yanneth Montes State Procurement Manager at 
602.542.7165 or Yanneth.montes@azdoa.gov. 
 
 
 

SPO ALERT 


	From:   State Procurement Office

